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This week's picture has been kindly chosen by Joel R.  Thank you Joel, from Mrs Coulter. 

This week's news 

With very wet weather, we end our half term with so many successes to celebrate with trips and visits, 

sports day, cooking, forest school and much more. 

With so much superb learning taking place across the school, if you would like to look in more detail at 

the curriculum taught at Hemingford Grey, our curriculum section of the website can be found 

here:  Hemingford Grey Primary School1  

 
1http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/curriculum_and_learning/632576 



We have so much uniform around the school which is left behind by pupils and has not yet been claimed. 

Where uniform is named, we endeavour to return these items to their rightful owner. Please check over 

the half term that school uniform is named, especially jumpers and coats.  

Stephen Hawking (Yellow House Team) enjoyed an extra play today as their reward for being in the lead 

this half term with 953 House Points. It was lovely to see the youngest and oldest children across school 

playing together as a House Team.  

  

Staying Safe: 

Thank you to those parents and carers who are committed to keeping our children safe as they walk to 

and from school. Despite many reminders on newsletters, there continues to be unsafe parking on the 

roads outside the school. This week a frustrated member of our school parent/carer community has 

taken our advice and taken a photo of vehicles parked unsafely and reported this to the police. I ask 

again, for the safety of all our children and to prevent a dangerous accident occurring, please park with 

consideration for the safety of all children.  

  

For those families using AKtivities this half term, have fun! For all those enjoying other activities over the 

holiday, we wish you some dry and sunny days and look forward to seeing you after the break on 

Monday 30th October.  

Hemingford Harriers, our running club are already clocking up the miles! If you would like to join in, 

come along (children must be accompanied by an adult) to run a few laps before school on a Wednesday 

morning at 8am. Certificates are shared in Celebration Assembly and are given for various mile targets 

achieved. The wonderful Hemingford Harriers t-shirts are awarded at 10 miles!  

 

What's on during the week commencing Monday 30th October 

Monday 30th October 

Back to school after the half term holiday 

 

Tuesday 31st October 



 

Choir - 8:15am.  

Wednesday 1st November 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club  8.05am-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field) 

Dance Club - 3:15pm - 4:15pm 

Additional Information for Families 

Please do continue to send in any celebrations of children's achievements outside of school to go up on 

our house celebration boards in the hall.  These can be emailed to office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk 



 



 



 

 


